VFP Golden Rule Boat Project Presentation
by Helen Jaccard, Project Manager

The historic Golden Rule sailboat has been on missions
promoting peace and abolition of nuclear weapons for over
six decades and now sails for a nuclear-free world and
sustainable future. The crew is currently traveling down the
Mississippi River as part of the Golden Loop Voyage with
several stops along the way. Come for this educational
session about the current activities and learn what can be
done to stop the possibility of nuclear war.

Unity Center of Cedar Rapids
3791 Blairs Ferry Road NE at 7 pm. Thursday, October 6, 2022

This Historic Sailboat Supports UN Treaty
to Ban Nuclear Weapons
Youcan learn more at vipgoldenrule.org.

Sponsored by VFP Local
Chapters 161 (Iowa City)
and 169 (CedarRapids)

Donations are also accepted for the Elayne Fisher Community Cupboard
food bank such as canned goods. To learn more about requested items see:
https://unitycr.org/ministry-teams/community-cupboard/
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